
We oppose HB 3063.  
 
Vaccines and medical decisions should be made with the family’s doctor and should never be mandated 
by the government. Some people react to vaccines and unfortunately some have even died from 
vaccines. There have been no true safety studies where vaccines are tested against a true placebo 
without any adjuvants. Our daughter had a bad reaction to the Tdap vaccine which resulted in a severe 
staph and strep skin infection.  
 
Mandatory vaccines also strip away rights for those claiming religious exemptions as there are aborted 
fetal cells in some vaccines. After reading how these babies were aborted and these cells where 
“harvested”, I feel such continuous sadness for these precious souls.  
 
Thanks for considering the importance of medical, philosophical and religious freedom as we are still 
living in the United States of America where liberty and justice are still valued! 
 
Kay and Peter Kelly 
Beaverton, Oregon 
--  
Kind regards, 
Kay 
 


